
EE30. Summary of Care Inspectorate Inspections

The Education Executive considered a report by the Director of Children’s
Services providing an overview of the performance of the regulated services
within Children & Families Social Work which were inspected by the Care
Inspectorate between January 2017 and June 2018 and detailed changes to
the inspection framework from 1 April 2018.

Details from the inspections undertaken by the Care Inspectorate on
Falkirk’s Children’s Houses and Family Placement Services, were provided
as Appendix 1 to the report.  These services were inspected against the
previous Care Standards; new standards had been introduced known as the
Health and Social Care Standards.

The new inspection approach came into effect in April 2018 and was
relevant across all health and social care provision.  It would not only focus
on regulated care settings, but would include social care, early learning and
childcare, children’s services, social work, health provision, and community
justice.

Decision

The Education Executive:-

(1) noted the evaluation of each registered service, as detailed in
Appendix 1, and

(2) agreed that an overview report on Care Inspectorate inspections
was presented to the Education Executive on an annual basis.


